
Village of Pocahontas 

Committee Meeting 

Monday February 10, 2025, 7:00 P.M. 

 

The roll call was taken with the following trustees present: Matt Hawley, Dave 

Crawford, and Pat Forhan. Trustees Adam Evans, Danny Beard Jr, and Sue Kovach 

were absent as well as President Karen Heilig.  

Also present: Loni Hensler, Diane Griffith, Don Hawley, Briar Weiss, Randi Smith, and 

Rob Kenny. 

Diane made some reports for the Finance Committee to review to start working on the 

2025-2026 budget.  Discussion was held.  Diane will have some more numbers for the 

Finance committee to review by the March 10th meeting. 

Don spoke of some updates about the Tahoe Commons building and the truck stop. 

There is still not an update on the park grant.  

Meeting ended at 8PM 

 


